TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND
OFFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator

October 16, 2024

East Coast Construction, Inc.
Max Essery, President/Treasurer
202 Chase Road

Portsmouth, R1 02871

Dear Mr. Essery,

We are pleased to inform you that your company, East Coast Construction, Inc., has been awarded
the contract for Bid# 1049 — Independence Park Boat Ramp and Stormwater Improvements, with
the price not to exceed $1,601,270.00. Your point of contact for this project will be Ed Tanner,
Principal Planner. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Steven Contente
Town Administrator

Cc: Honorable Town Council
Diane Williamson, Director of Community Development
Ed Tanner, Principal Planner
Gregg Marsili, Harbormaster
Pare Corporation
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